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September 10, 2021. 
 
 
Ventilation Message  
 
Dear Dundas Central Families, 
 
Ventilation is an important protective measure for safe school environments. Over the course of the 
summer, HWDSB has worked to improve ventilation in various locations ahead of the 2021-22 school 
year. These upgrades include projects funded through Canada and Ontario’s CVRIS-EDU program and 
about 1,039 High Efficiency Particulate Air (HEPA) units being shipped to classrooms and schools.  
 
The HEPA units have been provided in accordance with Ministry of Education direction. This includes all 
Kindergarten spaces, schools without mechanical ventilation (Tier 3), and where there are active 
ventilation projects underway and not yet completed.  
 
There are three tiers of ventilation as identified by the Ministry of Education. They are Tier 1 (supply, 
return, exhaust), Tier 2 (supply, exhaust) and Tier 3 (exhaust). Tier 3 schools are typically heated with 
radiators and have exhaust units for moving air. These schools will be receiving HEPA units to help 
improve ventilation. 
 
Dundas Central School is a Tier 3 School as defined by the Ministry of Education. 
 

 
Families are encouraged to visit the Board’s Ventilation webpage and read its Frequently Asked 
Questions section for more details. You can also find additional school-specific ventilation information 
through the Ministry of Education’s Standardized Ventilation Reports, which have been posted online. 
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https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/school-renewal/ventilation/ 
 
Laura Bartkiw, 
Principal 
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